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WORKING FOR WINNIPEG

RADIO OB LTD. 930 PORTAGE AVENUE, WINNIPEG 10, CANADA / TELEPHONE e 786-2471

December 9, 1969

Mr, Carl Dabelstein

1419 South 54th Street

Omaha, Nebraska - 68106 -
U.S.A.

Dear Mr, Dabelstein: Re: Your Reception Report
of November 23, 1969

Upon checking your report with our station log of
November 23, I have found your report to be quite
correct,

As we are out of QSL cards at present, please accept
this letter as a confirmation,

Thank you for the interest you have shown in our station,

Mr, N‘ki‘East,
Chief Engineer,
Radio OB Limited

/1r



